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Telecom Regulatory Authority of India

Extension of last date to receive comments on 'Draft
Telecommunication Mobile Number Portability (Seventh Amendment)
Regulations, 2017 for consultation'

New Delhi, 31st August 2017 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
(TRAI) had issued a consultation on " Draft Telecommunication Mobile
Number Portability (Seventh Amendment) Regulations, 2017 for
consultation" on 16th August 2017 and sought comments of stakeholders.
The last date for receiving written comments from the stakeholders is 31st

August2017.

2. Some stakeholders have requested that since the paper deals with various
operational and technical issues, the time line for submission of comments
may be extended. Considering the requests, it has been decided to extend
the last date for submission of written comments upto 28th September 2017.

3. The· comments may be sent preferably in electronic form at
advmn@traLgov.in with cl copy at traLmn@gmail,com. For any clarification /
information Shri S.T. Abbas, Advisor (Network Spectrum & Licensing), TRAI
may be contacted at Telephone Number +91-11-23210481.


